03/30/2006 13:59 6158519372

Internal Revenue Service EP/EO Division: CSB P. O. Box 1055 Atlanta, Georgia 30370

The United Methodist Renewal Services Fellowship P.O. Box 50086 Nashville, TN 37205 Department of the Treasury

E0105

Person to Contact:
Jean S. Cowart/dm
Contact Telephone Number:
(615) 736-7171
Reply to:
7206: JSC

BH JUN 201986

Dear Sir or Madam:

Our examination of your Form 990 for the year ended December 31, 1983, disclosed that you continue to qualify for exemption from Federal income tax. We will continue to recognize your exemption under Internal Revenue Code section 501(a) as an organization described in section 501(c)(3). There is no change in your liability for the unrelated business income tax imposed by Code section 511.

During the examination we noted certain aspects of your operation and/or reporting inadequacies which, if expanded or not corrected in subsequent years, may jeopardize your exempt status or subject you to applicable penalties.

More Specifically:

Our examination disclosed that your organization failed to furnish the names and addresses of all your officers, directors, and trustees and the compensation paid to each of them as required by section 1.6033-2(a)2(ii)(g) of the Income # Tax Regulations. This information must be provided with your Form | 1 in future years.

Revenue Ruling 59-95, Cumulative Bulletin 1959-1, page 627, prescribes that failure to comply with the provisions of section 6033 of the Code and regulations which implement it, may result in the termination of the exempt status of an organization on the grounds that the organization has not established that it is observing the conditions required for the continuation of its exempt status.

During the examination, Part IV of Schedule A (Form 990) was properly completed and a copy is attached for your information and for attaching to your retained copy of Form 990.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact the person whose name and telephone number are shown above.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Paul Williams District Director